
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
TOWN OF CRESCENT 
BUDGET WORKSHOP 

 
Notice is herby given that two or more Town Board Members will be meeting at the Crescent 
Town Hall on Wednesday, October 14, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. The purpose of the meeting is to begin 
looking at the 2021 budget. The Town Board Members will be working on the proposed 2021 
budget.  
 
The 2021 Budget Hearing is scheduled for November 11th at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Tracy Hartman 
Town Clerk 
 
Posted 10/13/2020 


